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Myself and husband have lived in Oregon since 1982 we’ve had several small 

service related businesses and have volunteered for decades with the local fire 

department, SAR and water rescue.  

We don’t want to leave Oregon and the current house we’re living in is set-up 

perfectly for us as our final home with consideration for a caregiver, wheelchair, etc. 

As Seniors we’re already concerned about being taxed out of our home, HJR 201 will 

definitely be the last straw forcing us to move out of Oregon. We need property tax 

breaks not increases!  

The state has more than enough of our tax money and needs to learn how to follow a 

budget and prioritize how it’s spent.  


